
The Division of Campus Recreation cordially invites 
UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS STUDENTS 

to participate in the 

SATELLITE RECREATION FACILITY 
GROUND BREAKING CEREMONIES 

" Thursday, September 22,1988 

9:30 AM: Formal Ceremonies* 
10:00-11:30 AM: Students may stop by to help "break" ground 
and are encouraged to sign a poster board that will be displayed 

when the facility opens 

Field directly east of Freer Hall 
906 South Goodwin; Urbana, Illinois 

* In case of inclement weather, the ceremonies will be held in Room 120, Freer Hall 

The initial construction phase of the Satellite Recreation Facility is a 
$1.6 million project supported by student fees. The Division of Campus 
Recreation would like to offer an opportunity for all students to break 
ground on a facility designed to serve the recreational needs of the 
student body, both present and future. Stop by and participate! 


